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PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities will conduct the Year Seven Evaluation of Iḷisaġvik College October 11-13, 2017. 

As part of the regular accreditation cycle, Iḷisaġvik College will undergo a site visit by a peer-evaluation team from the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) April 12-14, 2017. The site visit is part of Iḷisaġvik College’s Year Seven Evaluation, a comprehensive review of the College’s compliance with and adherence to accreditation standards. Iḷisaġvik College has been continually accredited at the associate degree level since 2003, and has recently submitted an application to become accredited at the baccalaureate degree level (approval pending).  Most recently, the College completed an Ad Hoc Report in spring 2014.
 
During the upcoming visit, the peer-evaluation team will be on campus to review documents, interview students, faculty, staff and members of the Board of Trustees. The peer-evaluation team will then submit a report to the NWCCU. 

In preparation for the October visit, Iḷisaġvik College invites the public to submit written comments regarding the College’s qualifications for accreditation. Comments must be in writing, signed, and received no later than September 11, 2017 at the address below. 

NWCCU 
8060 165th Avenue N.E. 
Suite 100 
Redmond, WA 98052

For additional information, please visit the Commission’s website at www.nwccu.org
